From: Kris Gadjanski

Sent: Friday, May 13, 2022 10:15 AM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Re: GRIDS2/MCR plan - please support

| am writing today in support of a firm urban boundary for the City of Hamilton. The exciting and
progressive LRT route will provide a solid core along which to intensify development for residential
options throughout the city. | am particularly excited about the potential for an increase in affordable
residential units suited to a range of budgets and family sizes that in locations that do not require the
use of a vehicle.

Gentle intensification not only works towards achieving the city's climate goals, it will ensure Hamilton
becomes "the best place to raise a child and age successfully." Importantly, it will also keep the City's
stretched budget in check. Intensification will improve our economy, our quality of life, and our physical
health by reducing pollution.

Thank you for supporting this plan.
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